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that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 4th 
 

MON      _  TUES           WED            THURS            FRI__ 
B Day       A Day/          B Day           A Day           B Day/ 
                Advisory                                     Advisory 

 

Upcoming Project O Boat Trips 
Tuesday, May 5: Marine Studies I (Blocks 1, 2, 4) 

Thursday, May 14: Marine Studies I (Blocks 5 & 8) 
 

MSMHS BLOOD DRIVE 
Monday, June 1st in the MSMHS Simulator Room 

8 am to 12 pm  -  By Appointment Optional 
 

SPRING PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
Sign-ups available on Wednesday, April  29th at 6 am 

Wednesday, May 6th - 2:30 to 5:30 pm   
Thursday, May 7th - 5:30 to 8:00 pm   

 

PTO Anchor Award - Thursday, May 21 @ 6:30 pm  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

Week of May 4, 2015 

GROTON, CT - The 2015 MSMHS graduation just got more exciting with the guest 
speaker acceptance from the President of SUNY Maritime College, Rear Admiral - Dr. 
Michael Alfultis.  Dr. Alfultis accepted the invitation from Student Council President, 
Kate Green and Class President, Montana Woods. It is truly a privilege and honor to 
have the Rear Admiral at the Making H15tory graduation on June 17th at 6 pm on 
the campus of UConn Avery Point.  

Rear Admiral Alfultis is the former UConn Avery Point Director who was instrumental 
in obtaining all of the ECE courses offered at MSMHS and the incredible opportunity 
of having the annual MSMHS Commencement Ceremony on the UConn Avery Point 
campus. Dr. Alfultis is a huge supporter of MSMHS and participates as a judge each 
year  at the PTO Spelling Bee.  

Dr. Alfultis was appointed to President and Rear Admiral position last July at SUNY 
Maritime College. This Fall, Dr. Alfultis will welcome  graduating MSMHS senior Jor-
dan Tyrol. Furthermore, the Rear Admiral is interested in offering a SUNY Maritime 
College navigation course at MSMHS for college credit; similar to UConn ECE.    

SUNY Maritime College Rear Admiral to Speak at Graduation  

PROM TICKETS ON SALE THROUGH WEDNESDAY! 

Tickets for the May 29th Junior-Senior 
Prom at Waters Edge in Westbrook, CT 
will be sold through Wednesday, May 
6th during the AM, lunches or at the 
main office. Tickets are $50 each. All 
guest forms must be signed and turned 

in by Wednesday. Student s in need of financial assistance 
should contact Dr. Spera. 

Eang Receives Eugene Atwood Award  
On May 1st, Priscilla Eang became eligible 
for the Eugene Atwood Award. Priscilla will 
enter the scholarship pool of students 
across Southeastern Connecticut to com-
pete for the $4,000 grand prize. Priscilla is 
guaranteed the semi-finalist prize of $1,000. 

Applicants from 19 high schools were se-
lected for the scholarship that was estab-
lished in 1916 by Mr. Eugene Atwood of 
Stonington, CT. The purpose of the scholar-
ship is to aid deserving, industrious young 
people who are making an honest effort to 

accomplish the best results in life. Last year, Montana Woods 
was a recipient of the $1,000 scholarship. 

Priscilla is a member of the National Honor Society who holds 
leadership positions as the Chief of Staff for the Junior Class 
and was the past 9th and 10th grade Class President. She has 
a 4.3 GPA and also plays Varsity Volleyball for Fitch. Priscilla’s 
combination of academics, leadership, community service, 
and desire to do give her maximum effort at all times was 
recognized by the scholarship committee. Best of luck! 


